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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of term, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support in working with the school. 
It has been great to see so many of you at our academic progress events and to have your support when 
attending meetings in school. All of this is aimed at helping our students and, as such, we wish our Year 11s 
well as they move into the final push before their GCSE exams. 

Once we return from the Easter holiday, we will offer support to students in a different way. The aim being to 
provide our students with a greater number of staff to help them through the school day.  

The key change is the removal of staff attached to a specific year group. I am confident that the changes will 
ensure all students always have a trusted adult available to talk to should they ever need this.  

The table below details who you can contact at the school should you have any concerns or issues.  

 

Mr Stevens Senior Assistant Headteacher & Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Metcalfe Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Sheppard Safeguarding  

Mrs Thackeray Wellbeing  

Mr Ridgeway Pastoral Team - Lead 

Mr Hall Pastoral Team - Lead 

Mrs Bigby Senior Pastoral - Lead 

Mr Morrell Year 11 Lead - until June 2025 

Mr Short Year 10 Lead - until end of term 

Ms Michaels Head of Year New Year 7s - from September 2025 

Miss Albrow Pastoral Support 

Miss Brown Pastoral Support 

Mr Killick Attendance Lead 

Mr Gawthorpe Pastoral Support linked to Attendance  

Miss Anderson Attendance  

Mrs Turner-Bone Attendance  

Mrs Lindsey Rewards and Culture  

Miss Hemmerman Year 6 - 7 Transition  

Miss Lidster Student Council  

 

Further to the staff above, Mr Sumpton joins us after Easter as Assistant Headteacher, adding experience and 
support to the team. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr Stevens 
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